
 
 
 
Jim Zura 
Zura Productions 
2043 RoundSpring Drive Kingwood, Texas 77339 
 
 
Dear Jim; 
 
I can't tell you how pleased we've been with the marketing video you produced for our 
company. Our sales and business growth have been unprecedented.  Of course, we know that it 
is the integrity and uniqueness of our product that ultimately closes deals, but the video has 
been an integral part of getting our potential customers' attention and explaining our process in 
a creative and effective way. 
 
If any of your potential customers need a recommendation, Iwill be happy to provide that for 
you. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Jim Rolfe 
Director, Business Development  
Med-Shred, Inc. 


